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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 56 (T) of 2024 
 

Port of Southampton: Port Users Information and 
Navigation Guidelines (PUNG) Consultation 

 
Notice is hereby given that ABP Southampton Port Users Information and Navigation 

Guidelines (PUNG) have been updated and has been released for consultation until 30th 

June 2024. 

 

PUNG has been restructured for ease of use and contains amendments to improve 

guidance given to all port users. The draft version of PUNG for consultation is available on 

the Southampton VTS website. 

 

Port users are encouraged to comment on PUNG amendments via this link or by scanning 

the QR code below. 

 

This notice will be self-canceling on the 30th June 2024. 

 
Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Gate, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   

 
Steven Masters 
Harbour Master 

 
04th June 2024 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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https://southamptonvts.co.uk/Port_Information/Navigation/Port_Users_Information_and_Navigation_Guidelines/
https://forms.office.com/e/9pwNYaqeeV
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